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5th June 2025 
 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

Year 4 Visit to Sheffield Cathedral – 25th June 2025 
 

As part of our link with Sheffield Cathedral music services and as a Sheffield Diocesan School we have 
arranged a visit to Sheffield Cathedral on Wednesday 25th June 2025. 
 
The children need to wear school uniform as usual on this day.  We will travel by coach leaving just after 
8.30am and we will return to school around 3pm so children will be collected at the usual time. 
 
Children will need a packed lunch and small water bottle that they can carry. If you are in receipt of free 
school meals a packed lunch will be provided unless you let us know otherwise. 
 
We ask for a contribution of £1 towards the cost of the coach (some of this has been funded by the 
Cathedral). In order for this trip to go ahead, please provide consent via Schoolcomms (under the 
‘Payments’ section) by 20th June 2025. 
  
Please contact the Year 4 team if you have any additional questions. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Mrs Jones, Mrs Porter and Mrs Nixon 
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